
Following a brief discussion, the Council requested the City Manager to have an estimateprepared of the cost of widening the street at this point. Upon motion by CouncoaPlummerand seconded by Councilman Rose, R() GER EUQENF; NAYLCR was appointed as ACCOUNTTNG CLERK in theFinance Department by unanimous vote of the Council. 

The Crnlncil, upon motion by Councilman Plummer, seconded by Councilman FtOSP votedunanimous adoption to the following Resolution: 

RE 10LUD THAT: 

Present: 

Mayor Robert H. Butler

Regular Meeting
Monday

September 24, 1962
8: 00 P. M. 

Court Room

The policy we have been following as to subdivision develop( rs
Councilmen: Ted 0. Rhodes City Manager, G. W. Ray

Sol C. Rose
Acting City Attorney, Nelson Taylor

Eugene Plummer
who contract, with City approval, to do their own paving, curbing D. B. Maness

and guttering; of streets, of reimbursing them ( one—third of The Council heard, as the first item of business, Mr. Glenn Cobb, a local Attorney, 
3j% Engineering Fee, be approved) and atplied in

who presented a petition .from approximately twelve property owners on Bryan Street for
cases of all installation of curbs and gutters along Bryan Street between Arsenal Avenue and Branson Street. 

subdivision plans approved through September 10, 1962. Several property owners were recognized and spoke on this matters Among them were
Col. John N. Hauser, 1100 Clark Street•, Mr. Riley Williams, 310 Bryan Street and Mrs. Vallie

The City Manarfer presented a recommendation from the Auditor, Mr. Phil Haigh that a Adams, 306 Bryan `) treet. These persons stated emphatically that, their request was for curbs
Report of Insolvents covering the years 1946 through 1949, as submitted by the City Tax Collector, and gutters alone, along the street, and not `' or widening of the street. 
he released and declared uncol.l.ectahle. 

Councilman Plummer so moved. Motion was seconded by Councilman Rhodes and carried
There was a general discussion of the request and Assi t; ant, City n ineer Ashley

reported that survey begun by the City Fni,,ineering office was not yet completed. 
unanimously. 

Councilman Plummer moved that the matter be tabled for two weeks until the survey
The Council heard a request from Tax Collector Jones to refund $ 12. 25 to Franklin is completed. Motion was seconded by Councilman Man,. -ss and approved. 

McKeehan for taxes paid by Franklin McKethan on a lot which is outside the City. The taxes
run from 1953 through 190i. City Manager Ray reported to the Council on the investigation made by the committee

appointed to study the complaint registered by Mr. Bradley Suggs at an earlier meeting concerning
Councilman Maness moved that, the refund be made as requested. Mot,: on was seconded abusiness operating in a residential zone. ( Taylor Electric Cc- ipany on School Street.) Mr. 

by Councilman Rose and approved unanimously. Hay stated that the commi t,teP fo,_ind that Mr. Taylor is operating an electrical contracting
business from his residence on School Street, but that none of his work is done on his premises. 

there being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10: 30 P. M. If he stocks no materials at his residence and p rks only one commercial vehicle a±. the
residence, the committee is of the opinion that no violation of the City Zoning Ordinance is

I being committed. 

Mr. Suggs was then recognized and spoke in his behalf. Ile read excerpts from the City
Zoning Ordinance. 

Following this t',ere was a general discussion of the matter. 

Councilman Rhodes moved to accept the fi.ndin,7s of the commi.tteP and to take no action
r the matter. The motion received no second. 

MAURTCE W. DOWNS
Councilman Plummer made a substitute motion to defer any action for two more weeks to

City Cl.:,rk allow time for further study. Motion was sec, mded by Councilman Maness and passed. 

The following Taxicab Driver Permit Applications were approved: 

WNARTON DEVF,REAUX GRP,I '+ M

DAVTD CLAYTON MCCREA

City Manager Ray then reported for the committee appointed to study City participation
y in the cost of rendering ambulance service. ( This was first discussed at the Regular Meeting of

August 1 3, 1962), Mr. Ray stated that between July 1st a.nd September 18th, a total of h7 calls
pr, for ambulance service had been made through the Police Department for various reasons — wrecks, 

altercations, 
J. i

etc. 

Mr. Ray stated that it is the recommendation of the committee that .for the period
beginning July 1, 1952 the Cit enter into an af; reement and pay the Medical Ambulance Service

sum
y

of :!;125. 00 F r month as the City' s participation in the cost of this service, until

t t
ec mb 31, 1962 and that on that date anotther review be made before continuing or discontinuingthehe

t" 
i a?

er

reement. 

Mr. rerald Rishop., a tax a Er and former operator of the Cumberland Ambulance Service, 
o" Out

Ofsince February, 1962, was recognized and spoke in opposition to the

shusi.
ness

commendation. 

Councilman Rose spoke in opposition to the arrangement. 
Councilman Maness also spoke

oPPosition to the recommenda+.ion. 

P

0


